
 

 
 
 

PIERCE TRANSIT  
COMMUNITY TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY GROUP 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Pierce Transit Community Transportation Advisory Group 
(CTAG) meeting for Thursday, September 23, 2021 at 5:30pm has been cancelled. 
 
 
 
Penny Grellier 
Community Development Administrator 
 


